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School Attendance Matters  

 

It was so lovely to celebrate all of our pupils who had wonderful attendance last term!! Thank you to 

the families who joined us at our Assembly this afternoon! 

Regular attendance and punctuality is so important for your child’s well-being and progress in 

their learning.  

Our learning Day starts promptly each morning at 8.55am with phonics and reading. 

 

School Times  
At the start of this new term please my we remind all of our families that classroom doors open 

promptly each morning at  

8.45am and will close promptly at 8.55am. 

The school gates will close promptly at 9.00am. 

Classroom doors will not be opened after 8.55am as registration and the learning day will have begun. 

If you are arriving at school after 8.55am, then please enter school through the main entrance and 

speak with Mrs Hughes with regards to your lateness. All late arrivals are recorded on the child’s 

attendance record and in any cases where families are persistently late the EWO will become involved.  

“Every minute counts in learning!!” 

"Where children are at the heart of every decision to inspire brighter 

futures" 

Respect, Responsibility, Recognition and Resilience 

School PE Kit uniform  

School uniform is an important part of our school life and our school values, as it gives our pupils a sense 

of belonging and recognition and shows respect for our school.  

Please can you ensure that your child is wearing from the  following on their class PE Day-   

Royal blue shorts and a white T-Shirt  

As PE will take place outside as much as possible, please ensure your child is wearing the following:- 

Blue track suit, blue leggings, School jumper 

Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate footwear i.e. trainers 

Happy New Year  
& 

Welcome back to a new school term!! 
 

It has been lovely welcoming all of our families back to school this week.                                        
Our children have quickly settled back into school routines and learning behaviours 
beautifully and it has been a very busy week in school with lots of learning and fun. 


